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News 

Exciting News from Marif ! 

We are delighted to announce that we’ve officially relocated to our brand-new, fully redesigned Istanbul office!
 
This isn’t just a move, it’s a milestone that reflects our growth and the future we’re building together.
 
Our new space has been thoughtfully designed around the values that define us: inclusion, sustainability and community. 
It’s a place where we aim to inspire collaboration and innovation while staying true to our commitment to excellence in 
dispute resolution.
 
Please note our new office address as follows (Our phone numbers and all other details remain the same):
 
Marif Law Firm
Büyükdere Caddesi
No: 127 Astoria A Kule 2101
Kat: 21 Esentepe 34394 Şişli
Istanbul, Turkey

Show in Google maps : https://lnkd.in/ddpXZfSC

We can’t wait to welcome our clients, colleagues, and friends into our new home. Here’s to new beginnings and shared 
success! 
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